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Utrecht, 17 July 2023 

 
Subject: Confirmation of affiliation of the Korfball Federation of India 
 
 
Dear President Mishra, 
 
Following your request, I confirm herewith that the Korfball Federation of India (KFI) is a 
Member of the International Korfball Federation (IKF). The Korfball Federation of India is 
the single recognized IKF Member in India. 
 
As per the IKF Statutes, and in line with the continental allocation as defined by the 
International Olympic Committee, the KFI is henceforth also Member of IKF Asia – the 
Asian Continental Korfball Confederation. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
On behalf of the Council of the International Korfball Federation, 
 
 
 
 
Dr Jan C. Fransoo 
President 
 

Orteliuslaan 1041 
3528 BE Utrecht  
The Netherlands 
Email: office@ikf.org 
IBAN: NL84RABO0375218114 
BIC Code: RABONL2U 
www.korfball.sport 

Himanshu Nath Mishra 
President 
Korfball Federation of India 
 
himanshunathmishra@gmail.com 
officekfi@gmail.com 
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